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 EOS QUATTRO with lower exhaust – available now!

 Mandatory service bulletin

The QUATTRO generator can be damaged by incorrect wiring installation – Please pay 
attention to the following information: 

 It is important to connect the battery negative to the engine ground when using a battery.

 The yellow cable can cause short circuit to the stator/generator when the engine is 
running. Users must remove the yellow wire from the connector. Please use a simple 
shrink wrap or something similar to protect the open end and prevent contact.
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 Additional information

If no battery charging is installed, the rectifier does not need to be installed.

 The engine wiring is delivered as shown in the image below – to the left of the white 
connector is rectifier, used to to charge the battery. On the right side of the connector 
is the ignition system wiring harness.

 If you don´t wish to charge the battery you can disconnect the white cable from the connector and 
discard the rectifier.




